
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 September 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you are all probably aware Harvest Festival will soon be upon us.  As we celebrate and give thanks 

for all the good food we have, it is also a good time to think of others, who are less fortunate than 

ourselves.  With this in mind, we will be asking children to bring in non-perishable foods and toiletries 

that we can then donate to our chosen charity Lewisham food bank.  Please check they have at least 6 

months shelf life.  A list of items that they need in particular are:- 

 

Breakfast cereal 

Tinned tomatoes 

Tinned fruit 

Tinned meat 

Tinned fish 

Tinned vegetables 

Rice 

Noodles 

Chocolate treats and 

Toiletries. 

 

We are planning to hold a Harvest assembly for staff and children on Thursday, 4 October 2018 where 

these donations will be displayed.  

 

We would therefore be very grateful if your child could bring in any foods/toiletries as soon as possible 

in preparation for the assembly. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J Anchebe 

RE Coordinator 

 


